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As you know we don’t usualy publish a January news sheet. 

This year however I received a considerable number of 
amazing pictures of the track during the cold spell we had just 
before Christmas. If I waited to the next edition it would be a 
little late and secondly not enough room for all of them. So, I 
decided a web only special was in order. These pictures are 
best appreciated in colour and the NLSME web site is the 
place to view them. 

I have not provided captions but I must thank Peter F. and 

Nigel G. for sending them to me. 

I hope you enjoy seeing them as much as I did. Please tell members of your 

sections to take a look on the web site. 

The next full edition will be issued on 1st February 2023.. 

Articles long or short on any subject which would be of interest to members of 
NLSME will be gratefully received for inclusion in the February edition. If you don’t 
want to put pen to paper but have a suggestion for a topic which is of interest let 
the editor know and we will do the rest. Happy New Year  

                                                                                 Keith H. – News Sheet Editor 
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The views expressed in this News Sheet are not necessarily those of the 
Chairman or Council of the NLSME. The telephone number of the 

Tyttenhanger site is 01727 827389 


